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Learn  how we are strategically positioned to support our employees, clients, and stakeholders in this time
of great uncertainty. Read Farber’s COVID-19 update.

Farber’s hallmark has always been, and will continue to be, a commitment to its people, families and communities. Most
importantly, in times of great uncertainty this commitment remains true.

As the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve, the health, safety and well-being of every one of our employees, clients and
stakeholders remains our top priority.

Currently, all of our offices remain open to ensure we have access to critical engagement files. That being said, we have
implemented business continuity protocols—including remote working for a majority of our staff.

As a precaution, we have also adjusted and implemented the following measures:

limited in-person meetings and shifted to videoconferencing and web-based communications

updated our international travel policies for all staff members

bolstered our office sanitation and health measures

postponed all GlassRatner events scheduled until further notice

Rest assured, we are closely following the guidance of Toronto Public Health, the evolution of the outbreak, and our
leadership team is closely monitoring the situation around the clock—adjusting our response as needed.

While this worldwide outbreak is an unprecedented situation, GlassRatner is prepared to carry on with the same level of
dedicated service, advice and collaboration to our clients and stakeholders—which has been the calling-card of the firm for
the past 41 years.



Working in volatile and uncertain environments is in our DNA and we’re here to support our network—helping you navigate
any business challenge you may be facing.

In the meantime, our thoughts and prayers go out to those families impacted by COVID-19 and we thank you in advance
for your patience during this time of great uncertainty.

Making business work better, together.™

Your friends at Farber.

COVID-19 Resource Centre

We’ve created and gathered resources to help you navigate these turbulent times. Visit our COVID-19 Resource Centre.
Learn more.

For additional information, contact:

Gary Lifman
Senior Managing Director
glifman@glassratner.com
T: 437.294.4619
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